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LOST/LEFT CHILD POLICY

Late Collection

If a child is not collected within 15 minutes of the published finished time, then a member of staff will try to contact the parent or guardian through the emergency contact number held on file.

If no contact has been established by 60 minutes then a senior member of staff will contact Social Services. Our contact number for Social Services is 0118 9373641 or 01344 786543 (out of hours).
If a child is not collected within 15 minutes of the published finishing time, then the parents will be issued an invoice to cover the expense of paying 2 members of staff minimum of 1 hour to care for the child.

Lost Child

In the event of a child missing on the premises, the following immediate action will be taken.

All children will go to the registration area for an additional register to be taken. The parent information book will also be checked to ensure that the child has not been collected or signed out early by the parent for whatever reason.

Meanwhile, one member of staff will check that all doors are secure to establish that the child could not have left the building.

One member of staff will check all interior rooms including toilets, kitchen area and cupboards.

Another member of staff will check the exterior facilities.

The Play Leader will check by phone all adults (staff & parents) who have recently left the premises.

If the child is still missing once all the above steps have been taken, the police and parents (numbers held on file) will be immediately informed.

This policy was adopted at a meeting held on ________________________
Signed on behalf of The RAFT Club by: ____________________________
